
Herford Welcomes new Knightly Coat-of-Arms 

 Paraded for First Time 

 
In keeping with the tradition of the 

Knights of old, The Grand Master, 

ME Kt Roddy Mackenzi GCT and RE 

Kt John (Shiny) McKinnon GCT both 

presented their newly made 

banners adorned with their Knightly 

coat-of-Arms for the very first time 

on the 23rd March 2024 at a routine 

meeting of Pilgrims Preceptory No.5    

 
 

 

 

Above:  Both banners adorned with the Coat-of-Arms displayed behind the Grand Master.  From left to right, VE Kt Armin 
Zimmermann, Kt Mick McCarthy, Grand Sub Prior of Malta, VE Kt Dirk Hennemann, RE Kt Ian Livermoore KCT,  
ME Kt Roddy Mckenzie GCT, VE Kt Paul Donnelly and the Grand Organist, VE Kt David Pearce.  

 

 

 

 

Above Left:  The personal coat of arms of the 
Grand Master ME Kt Rodderick Mackenzie GCT 

Above Right: The personal coat of Arms of RE Kt 
John (Shiny) McKinnon GCT 

 

This represents a new initiative by the Grand Master for those Grand Priory Officers who have 

attained great distinction in the service of the Great Priory of Germany. 

 

 

 


